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Our dear El Rey Guests, Friends & Community,

We exist to bring people together 
and social distancing is definitely 

new to our vocabulary. But the time has 
come for us to take our property motto 

‘Where Fast Lives Slow Down’ 
to an entirely new level. 

We want to assure you we are following the advice of the 
CDC and local health officials in taking all 

extra precautions during these uncertain times. 

We’re doubling cleaning time between guests and equipping 
our housekeeping staff with gloves, masks and extra 
materials for sanitization. Housekeeping will avoid 

cleaning during your stay, unless requested. We have five 
acres of open space for you to get some fresh air while 

maintaining distance from other groups.

La Reina, our beloved social watering hole, 
is closed until further notice. All scheduled 

events and activities are postponed. 

We’re all in this together, folks. 
It’s a time to keep our distance so 
that we can soon come back together.    

In love and in health, 
El Rey


